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Dear House Committee 

 

As a long time Portland resident, and someone who has grown children who are 

struggling to afford the purchase of a home, the very idea of imposing a statewide 

property tax is deeply troubling.  Imposing additional tax burdens on young persons 

and families trying to afford a home is unfair and regressive.  Even if there is a higher 

income threshold it adds additional costs to home affordability and stunts the ability to 

move up to better housing for families in Oregon. I urge you to reject HJR 201. 

 

Thanks you, 

 

Steven Holland 

Portland 


